
 

Dear TWC Community 
 
I am delighted to share with you the 2022 National Senior Certificate results. The Grade 12s 
have done themselves and the school proud, especially considering the difficult 
circumstances they experienced from the start of their Grade 10 year, with the onset of 
COVID and remote learning in 2020. We congratulate all of them on their results.  
  
Our girls achieved a 100% pass rate with ALL girls achieving a Bachelor’s Degree Pass 
which means they can all apply to go to university. 66% of all marks were above 70%, and 
87% of all marks were above 60%.  
 
Our top achievers for 2022 were: 
 

8 Distinctions Julia Church 

7 Distinctions Erin Horn, Julia Lee, Leilah Maartens, Renée Maritz, Zia van Niekerk 

6 Distinctions Michaela Dutton, Bianca Uys, Georgina Wheeler 

5 Distinctions Tiffany Behrens, Nicole Jarvie, Rachel Morrish, Tayla Muttit, Tayla Ralfe 

4 Distinctions Boitumelo Mabuya, Emily Starmer, Hannah van den Berg 

  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish the Class of 2022 well as they take their first 
steps into the ‘Real World’ beyond school - go ‘Forward in Faith’. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
S A TASKER (MS) 
Lady Principal 


